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STATE-OF-THE-ART VETERINARIAN  
SHARES CASE STUDIES WITH STUDENTS 

Tucson, AZ — Native Arizonan Dr. Ross Rich 
brought his insights and experiences in 
regenerative medicine into the classroom when 
meeting with RTIP students enrolled in Form  
& Function of the Equine Athlete. 

Students were exposed to case studies involving 
the most state-of-the-art veterinary equipment 
and procedures, including the use of a rotating 
MRI stem cell therapy. With eight years’ 
experience in adipose-deriven stem cells, Dr. 
Rich touted the benefits of the therapy for 
treating tendon, ligaments, cartilage, and bone 
injuries in the equine athlete. 
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ABOUT THE RACE TRACK INDUSTRY PROGRAM: 
The University of Arizona Race Track Industry Program offers both a Bachelors and Masters degree program 
with an emphasis on the pari-mutuel racing industry and hosts the annual Symposium on Racing & Gaming 
held every December in Tucson, Arizona. 
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